
Checking for Signs and Symptoms 
Self-Screening 
All Crowden School staff, faculty, students, and families are required to self-screen for COVID-19 
symptoms before arriving at Crowden each day. Community programs faculty, students and families are 
encouraged, but not required, to self-screen.  

Instructions for Self-Screening are included in Appendix C. 

On-Site Screening 
All people entering the Crowden campus will be required to answer basic screening questions, and 
undergo a visual and temperature screening. 

Staff and faculty will monitor students throughout the day for signs of illness. If a student is exhibiting 
symptoms of COVID-19, staff will notify the parent or guardian and ask them to bring the student home. 
Likewise, staff or faculty members exhibiting symptoms should leave the campus. (See When Someone 
Gets Sick, below.) 

Testing 
All students, staff, and faculty who plan to participate in on-campus Crowden programs (The Crowden 
School and Crowden’s community programs) are required to undergo regular COVID testing. Weekly 
testing is provided onsite at Crowden, and test results from other testing sites are also permitted. 
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